
September 7, 2025 – Vision in Motion event (NEW LIFE TOGETHER) 
Betsy Morley, Britney Jones, Bethany Uhl, Linda Reyelts, Laura Okimi, Tim Goebel, and Sherri Helman, plus 
several from the “Blue Sheet” in the page below 
 
Addi$onal ideas to add to “Possible Ac$vi$es/Ministries:” 
 

• Expand Chris$an Care: visit homebound, home communion distribuFon, Grief 
        Group, sharing of flowers, hospital visits, offering rides, assistance with various 
        home projects for members (assist men’s group that has been doing some of this) 
 
• Develop internal Facebook page for Bethlehem members: enhance communicaFon  
        as to needs of members, health issues, deaths, etc. 
 
• Emphasize Social ac$vi$es:  wine tasFng, small groups of varying types, seasonal Bible Study 
        with specific duraFon as well as topic, mulF-generaFonal groups, a mentor system 
        where two families/households are linked for a period of Fme to get beRer 
        acquainted, etc. 

 

The date of the next New Life Together mee3ng is Tuesday, September 
30, 6:30 to 8:00 p.m., at BLC.   
 
The following concerns were voiced by the New Life Together team, but they are really 
applicable to all 3 Core Teams moving forward: 

 
Please note: we are beginning, just geIng started.  The many ideas that are being offered and discussed are 
ideas at this point.  It will be the work of the team to determine which ideas will be pursued first, how that will 
be organized, etc., We may have project managers for various acFviFes/ministries, while some may be Fme 
sensiFve and others could be for the long term.  
 
Though we are pu,ng all of the informa3on on this webpage, the team wants to emphasize that ALL of this is 
not absolute…and we know that we cannot do it all.    
 
A concern regarding the $ming of mee$ngs…We have interested people for “New Life Together” who sFll 
work full-Fme jobs, and this oXen involves our younger to mid-age members/aRendees.  (By having more and 
more mee3ngs and ac3vi3es during the day3me, we have to be careful that we are not giving out the message 
that you are included only if you are re3red, do not work, and/or are available during the day3me. We are 
sensi3ve to those factors and always want our congrega3on to have diversity in age and other demographics 
to reflect our vision: that ALL are WELCOME – to worship, work and everything in between. 
 
 




